
OFRI has not done its job. It has gone completely off track by coordinating lobbying and fighting against Oregon's directives 
regarding forest management. They appear to be in the pocket of large corporations instead of working to accept scientific evidence 
regarding forest management as was reported by the media.
OFRI is BAD for Oregon and for Oregonians. It needs to be completely dismantled.


